
State of Florida 

- 
DATE: June 21, 1999 
TO: Kay Flynn, Division of Records and Reporting 
FROM: Andrew Maurey, Division of Auditing and Financial Analysis 
RE: Docket No. 970410-EI, Florida Power & Light Company 

Florida Power & Light Company requested and was granted confidential treatment by Order No. 
PSC-98-0222-CFO-E1 issued February 5 ,  1998, for financial information it provided to staff in 
the above referenced docket. Staff has completed its review of this information and therefore 
document nos. 09403-97 and 10284-97 may be returned to the company. 
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cc: Bob Elias, Division of Legal Services 
File 


